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As a mother raising two littles ones (one who exclusively breastfeeds) being able to 

vote by mail is absolutely necessary. If I did not have this option, I can’t say with 

100% certainty legacy I would vote. Bringing two small children, by myself, to a busy 

voting center would not only be chaotic, but frankly it would be hard for me to keep 

them safe and contained. Being able to vote by mail, allows me to exercise my rights, 

while also caring for our next generation.  


